CROSSACRES NEWSLETTER



5th January 2024

WELCOME BACK

We would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year and welcome back to the new school term. We hope you had an enjoyable break as we now look forward to another productive term in school. It has been so pleasing to see the children back and ready to continue with their learning.

ATTENTION NURSERY PARENTS

The closing date for Reception applications is **Monday 15th January 2024.** You must apply via the Manchester City Council website following the link below. This newsletter will be put on to the Crossacres Primary Academy website to enable you to click on the link. https://www.manchester.gov.uk/info/500321/primary school admissions

NURSERY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS

Applications for our September 2024 Nursery intake will close on **Friday 16th February 2024.** Application forms can be obtained from the school office or downloaded from our website and returned completed via the school office or email.

TERM DATES

2024/2025 Term dates have been released and will be sent home with all children separately. This can also be found on our website.

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS

We are happy to start our extra-curricular week commencing **Monday 15th January**. Parents will receive confirmation of the clubs their children have been selected to attend next week. If your child has not been allocated a place for a club or their preferred choice of club, they will be placed on a waiting list and notified when a place becomes available.